
 

 

REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

 

 
 
 
 

MINISTRY OF INFORMATION, COMMUNICATIONS AND 
TECHNOLOGY  

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS: 
 

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE 
DRAFT DRAFT WIRELESS BROADBAND SPECTRUM 

POLICY GUIDELINES 
 

The Ministry of Information, Communications and Technology has developed 
the Draft Wireless Broadband Spectrum Guidelines. 
The policy framework undertakes a comprehensive review of spectrum 
management practices to ensure efficient and transparent assignment and use of 
spectrum so as to encourage the development of new and innovative wireless 
services. 
 
 The Draft is available at: 
 

 http://www.information.go.ke 
 
Interested members of the public and organisations are invited to submit any 
comments they may have on the Draft Wireless Broadband Spectrum Policy, 
2017: spectrumpolicyreview@information.go.ke by close of business on 22nd  
September 2017. 
 
OR 
The Principal Secretary, 
State Department of Broadcasting and Telecommunications 
Ministry of Information, Communications and Technology, 
11th Floor TelPosta Towers, Koinange Street 
P.O. Box 30095-00100, 
Nairobi, Kenya 
 
NB: The comments should be substantive and contain specific proposals for 
amendments to the draft policy 
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